
You are  
invited!

Public Workshop:

Managing Groundwater  
in the Cosumnes Subbasin

WEDNESDAY

March 24th
6:30-8:00pm

Register at 
bit.ly/CosumnesSGMA_Mar24

What will be discussed?
A plan to stop depletion 
of groundwater in the  
Cosumnes Subbasin

Who should attend?
Everyone who has a well 
or receives well water in 
their home.

Workshop will be online 
and have in-person 
meeting options (subject 
to change due to COVID 
restrictions). Register to 
learn more.

Groundwater Sustainability Plan
In response to a state law enacted in 2014, a roadmap 
for how groundwater will be managed over the next two 
decades will be finalized this year. The goal is to stop 
removing more water from underground aquifers than is 
replenished each year by nature or humans. 

What is in the Plan?
With a target of 20,000 acre/feet per year, the Cosumnes 
Subbasin plan includes projects that put more winter 
flood water into the aquifer (recharging) and options that 
reduce usage (volunteers who fallow agricultural land or 
restrict pumpage). 

What is the Impact on You?
The good news is that an effective plan will mean that 
people will be able to count on their wells even in dry 
years. But there are costs to implement and monitor 
whatever plan is adopted. Participate in upcoming public 
workshops to learn more about these funding needs to 
support the plan.

We look forward to seeing you!
Learn more at Cosumnes.WaterForum.org

http://bit.ly/CosumnesSGMA_Mar24
http://Cosumnes.WaterForum.org

